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    Butterflies 

    4 Year Olds 

Dear Parents, 
It’s August, and the Butterflies are ready for a fresh start. This month, we will discuss money con-
cepts, learn about camping, and study the nature of rocks. On the final week of August, we will do a 
review of everything we have learned. This month is a perfect month for coin/rock collecting at 
home! Every day, we experience social, physical, cognitive, and emotional development in our daily 
play. Look out for monthly calendars in the take-home-activity folders once at the beginning of each 
month. The purpose of our monthly calendar is to practice with number recognition, fine motor devel-
opment, writing skills, time and even reading skills. We will continue to focus in more on language 
and reading by practicing letter sounds. I encourage parents to send their child to school with a book 
to share and read. Any opportunity to spark an interest in reading and phonics is a great opportunity in 
our class. Recently, we have added The Word Wall in our classroom where we will be reviewing 
CVC words (consonant-vowel-consonant pattern) through the sound-it-out method. 
Thank you, 
Ms. Alex and Mr. Erik  

 Chipmunks 

 3 Year Olds    

 

August have arrived which means summer is almost 
coming to an end!  
We learned so much in July that let’s see what August 
has in store for us. This month we will discuss safety 
and how to use 911, introduce new shapes into our 
learning (Hexagon and Octagon) and getting to know 
each other. We are practicing the sounds of the letters 
and having fun writing. Remember parents we are al-
ways welcome to new theme or craft ideas. 
Until next month! 
 

Ms. Sandra and Ms. Daulat 

 BumbleBees 

 2 Year Olds 

 

Where did the summer go? Be-
fore you know it summer will be 
over and therefore the bumble-
bee class will continue to enjoy 
the rest of summer with themes 
that include; transportation, den-
tist, picnics, and under the 
sea.  Our letters for the month of 
August are the letters T and D! 
We will continue to work on our 
Spanish which includes numbers 
from 1-15 and the basic col-
ors.  We will also like to wel-
come some of our new students 
who have joined the bumblebee 
room. Welcome Trinity, Ameah, 
Noelle and Kharissa! May your 
journey flourish in the bumble-
bee room! Parents enjoy the rest 
of your summer and remember 
here in the bumblebee class, our 
motto remains, “Ready willing 
and able to explore!”  

 

Ms. Stephane and  Ms. Vanessa  

 Sharks 

 5 Year Olds 

Hi everyone! Where has the sum-
mer gone? The Shark classroom 
feels just yesterday it was June 
and now we’re in August!  This 
month we will be discussing kin-
dergarten as many of our friends 
will be leaving for it at the end of 
the month, ocean animals, feelings 
and handwashing. We will contin-
ue with our math by practicing 
counting by 10s all the way to 200 
and early additions. We will con-
tinue improving our early reading 
skills with guessing games, clue 
games, rhyming words, sounding 
out the letters, reading books etc. 
Children will continue practicing 
writing their first and last names. 
Variety of art projects, games, and 
outdoor activities will accompany 
our learning. 

 

Ms. Jaya and Mr. Dan 

Dear Parents, 
Below are the dates that are associated with your payment 
option. 
Payment Option #1: 1/2 tuition payment due on the 1st & 
final 1/2 due on 15th of the month. 
Thursday, August 1st– 1st 1/2 due;  Thursday, August 
15th  final 1/2 due– Late fee of $15 charged at 6om 

Payment Option #2: 4 Equal Payments due Each Mon-
day 

Monday, August 5 2013, Monday, August 12, 2013, Mon-
day, August 19,2013, Monday, August 26, 2013,.Late fee 
of $15 charged at 6pm 

Payment Option #3: Payment in full on the 1st of the 
month (Thursday, August 1, 2013). Late fee of $15 
charged at 6pm. 

 


